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Chair: Principal Michael Goldbloom

Participated:
Dr. Hafid Agourram, Ms. Reena Atanasiadis, Dr. Darren Bardati, Mr. Yotam Baum,
Dr. Jim Benson, Ms. Aunika Braun, Dr. Gregory Brophy, Dr. Corinne Haigh, Ms.
Isabella JanuSonis, Ms. Kassandra Johnson-Desnoyer, Ms. Catherine Lavallée-
Welch, Dr. Elizabeth Prusak, Dr.Jessica Riddell, Dr. Michael Teed, Dr. Miles
Turnbull, Dr. David Webster, Dr. Brad Willms, Dr. Dawn Wiseman

Secretary: Dr. Trygve Ugland

As provided for in the motion passed by the 609th meeting of Senate held on March 13th 2020,
the Secretary General forwarded the following motion to all Senators on March 18th:

Motion:

That Senate approves extending the ‘Withdraw with Permission’ (WP) date for the Winter 2020
to the last day of classes as outlined in the Sessional Dates: midnight, April 7, 2020. Both
requests using the WP form or emails from a Bishop’s University email address will be accepted.
Refund policy outlined on page 29 in the 2019-20 Academic Calendar will continue to apply.
Therefore, fees will not be refunded for WP courses. Moreover, a student’s full-time or part-time
status in a semester will not be altered by WP courses.

Moved by: Miles Turnbull

Seconded by: Reena Atanasiadis

Motion carried.
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